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TO BE SHARED WITH OES MEMBERSHIP
August 17, 2021

My Sisters and Brothers,

It is my sincere hope you and your loved ones continue to be safe and well. ltis
disappointing to realize that we must continue to recognize that the Covid pandemic
is still with us.

Due to the uncertainty of Covid and the highly transmissible Delta variant, | am
cancelling all of my scheduled MWGM Official Visits and/or functions listed on my
calendar for the remainder of 2021. | am not planning to attend any Grand Chapter
Sessions or Jurisdictional activities that are being held during the remainder of this
year, except the virtual, live streamed 50" Triennial Assembly being held November
3-4, 2021, at our International Headquarters in Washington, D.C., as long as it is
safe to do so.

The live streamed GGC business meeting and Installation of the 2021-2024 GGC
Officers will be held on November 3™ and 4t". The link to view the live stream
activities will be available beginning Wednesday morning, November 3'9, on the
GGC website: easternstar.org. Any member of the Order may use the link to view
the activities, regardless of whether they have registered or not. If you are a voting
member, you must be registered to vote. Please go to easternstar.org to register.
Registration closes September 1, 2021.

“There are far, far better things ahead than we leave behind.”
--C.S. Lewis

In friendship & love,

Marianne R. Shenefelt |/ g

Most Worthy Grand Matron
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copy: Henry S. Martin, MWGP
Alma Lynn Bane, RWGS



